
Hello, everyone! After the long summer vacation, we wonder if our students have already adapted to 

their school lives? Especially, our newly entered K1 children, we hope that you all can slowly adapt to your 

new environments and experience the fun of going to school. 

Our school holds a wonderfully themed birthday party every two months, with each theme being 

different each time to give children a diversified experience. So, when you receive a birthday newsletter 

like this one, then you know that a party is on its way! 

The theme of our first birthday party is “Happy Mid-Autumn Festival”, as Mid-Autumn Festival is right 

around the corner! During Mid-Autumn Festival, a full moon can be spotted and people reunite to 

celebrate together, which is why it is also called the “Reunion Festival”. According to Chinese Traditions, 

Chinese people from all over the world reconnect to share a meal together and to enjoy moon cakes 

under the full moon to celebrate Mid-Autumn Festival. For our birthday party celebration, our teachers 

have prepared “Guess the Lantern Riddles” and “Catch the Moonlight” games to allow our children to 

experience and celebrate the traditions of Mid-Autumn Festival. In addition, for our children to truly 

indulge in the joyous atmosphere of the birthday party, we highly encourage parents and children to 

choose various costumes to wear in order to celebrate Mid-Autumn Festival. 

Finally, our kindergarten would like to remind parents not to prepare birthday cakes or food for their 

children, as well as birthday cards, gifts, or various snacks for the other students as well. We hope parents 

can cooperate, thank you! 

 

 

Following are the points to be noted regarding the Birthday Party (Sept-Oct) 

Date: 28th September 2023 (Thursday) 
Clothing: Mid-Autumn Festival Inspired Costumes or Casual clothes 

Please bring along the party bag, water bottle, student card and temperature card 

 

Remarks: Students need not wear their school uniform and bring their school bags on that day,     

school hours will remain as usual. 

 

 


